
 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Del Grande 
     

          
 

Re: Notice of Motion  
 
From: Trustee Kennedy, Ward 11 
 
Date: May 28, 2017 

 
Whereas: the negotiations with TECT are still ongoing re: the International Language 
program delivery in the TCDSB elementary schools; 
 
Whereas: parents with children in these schools have a right to be consulted re: any 
changes in school schedules in a timely manner; 
 
Whereas: parents have a right to reasonable notice when there is a major change in 
their child’s school schedule; 
 
Whereas: a change in school schedule is anticipated pending the results of the 
negotiations between the TCDSB and TECT; and 
 
Be It Resolved that: any and all TCDSB policies that involve International Language 
Programming be waived until the decisions in all schools affected are made in 
collaboration with parents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

80 Sheppard Avenue East, Toronto, Ontario M2N 6E8      Tel. (416) 222-8282   
 


